
Photo Release Form for QMB 2023-2024 Season

______ I DO give my permission for my child’s/children’s picture to be taken and used by
the Quaker Marching Band for the following purposes.

1. School - school displays, yearbook and district newsletters
2. Social Media - QMB Facebook, QMB Alumni Facebook, Instagram
3. Local Media - Orchard Park Bee, Buffalo News, etc.
4. QMB ownedWebsite, SmugMug page and QMB promotional use

***Use of photos on any non QMB social media format is not supported by QMB and is of
the sole responsibility of the individual.

______ I DO NOT give my permission for my child’s/children’s picture to be taken and used
by the Quaker Marching Band.

Child’s Name ____________________________________________________________

Child’s Name ____________________________________________________________

Child’s Name ____________________________________________________________

____________________________________________________________ ____________________
Parent/Guardian’s signature Date


